
 
January, 2022 
 
Natick Select Board 
E. Central St. 
Natick, MA. 01760 
 
Dear Select Board, 
 
Once again it is my pleasure to request your permission, pending approval by the 
Recreation & Parks Commission, for the use of the Natick Common. 
 
For over 20 years the Natick Farmers Market has served our community, as well as many 
customers from elsewhere in MetroWest and beyond.  I am requesting the use of the 
Common every Saturday (excluding Natick Days) from 7:30 am to 2 pm. from May 7th until 
September 24, 2022. 
 
I am also requesting to use the parking on the west side of Park Street for those vendors 
who need to work off their trucks. This arrangement was highly successful last year and we 
hope to continue with this arrangement in the future. 
 
At the end of September the market will move off the Common and with your permission, 
will present on Common St. from October 1 to October 29. I am requesting the closure of 
Common Street from 7:30 am until no later than 2 pm. The Post Office and dentist have 
been informed of the closing, as they have been supportive for the past several years. 
 
The request for the use of the Common has been sent to the Recreation and Parks 
Commission. Please note that the Farmers Market is sponsored by the Natick Center 
Cultural District. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Deb Sayre, Market Manager 
 
Cc: B. Lauzon, Natick Police 


